
SLT  not  done  tightening
screws on VHRs
Vacation home rentals are expected to back on the South Lake
Tahoe City Council agenda in September, which could bring even
more changes to the controversial practice.

Meetings have been taking place among both sides of the issue
with select elected officials.

Saturation and density are being looked at, which is new.
Defining the size of a dwelling that could be a vacation
rental is also on the table, with the possibility of not
allowing structures less than 1,100 feet to be used in this
manner.

Noise, trash and parking remain the three big concerns.

It’s expected that the council at the Sept. 5 meeting will
have VHRs as a discussion item, with the first reading of a
new  or  amended  ordinance  coming  Sept.  19,  and  the  second
reading in October.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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